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Friends of Loudwater 

School (FOLS) 
  

Dear Parents,   

 

Throughout December FOLS will be selling raffle tickets 

for a Grand Christmas Raffle, the draw will take place 

just before the end of term. We already have some 

fabulous prizes which have been donated, but there is 

always room for more!! 

So if you have anything that you would like to donate, 

or work with a company that is feeling generous, please 

let Annabel Balderson know or any of the FOLS team. 

We thank you in advance for your support. 

The next FOLS committee meeting will be held next 

Wednesday 21st November at 7.30pm at the Papermill in 

Loundwater, It’s an informal setting for a relaxed social 

meeting, we’re a friendly bunch please feel free to 

come along and find out more about us. We always 

welcome new ideas and new faces. 

 

Please don’t forget the generous offer made at the 

Summer Fete by local estate agents Thompson Wilson 

they will donate £250.00 to the school if you sell your 

house through them now or in the new year! 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Wednesday 21st November 

FOLS Committee Meeting 

 

Friday 7th December 

Christmas Bazaar 

 

Friday 14th December 

Christmas Panto 
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